ANNUAL Upstate Medical University ACH Survey

Physical Plant HVAC and Compliance will be starting our annual Air Change survey which requires simple airflow measurements in the patient care rooms used for Isolation in CCC and ET with some scattered rooms in the older North, South and West Wings.  Work to be performed by experienced and licensed contractors who do this every year for us.

Patient care exposure is minimal and will be coordinated with the Nurse Manager and nursing staff for each unit.

This is a noninvasive series of air measurements and should generate no dust or ICRA concerns.

The work is scheduled to begin on 18 October 2023 and last about 6 or 7 working days.  No weekend/off hour work is anticipated.

For any questions or concerns, please contact Richard Gadomski at 315-464-1519 or Mark Rioux at 315-464-1421
